
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PRELIMINARY BUDGET OF THE 

TOWN OF LEWISTON  

FOR THE YEAR 2022 AND SPECIAL ASSESSMENT ROLLS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of 

Lewiston for the fiscal year 2022, including general town funds, highway funds, fire 

protection district funds, and lighting district funds has been completed and filed in 

the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Lewiston, 1375 Ridge Road, where it is 

available for public inspection by any interested person during normal office hours.   

 

The Town Board of the Town of Lewiston will hold a public hearing on said 

Preliminary Budget on Thursday, November 4, 2021 beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the 

Lewiston Town Hall.  At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or 

against the Preliminary Budget as compiled or for or against any item or items 

therein contained.   

 

The following are the proposed 2022 salaries of certain Town Officers of the Town 

of Lewiston. 

  Highway Superintendent $ 74,448 

  Town Clerk              $ 64,878 

  Supervisor    $ 44,455 * 

Town Justices (2)                   $ 29,065 

  Council Members (4)  $ 14,698 

 

*The annual salary for the Supervisor position is $44,455 but Supervisor Broderick 

currently only accepts an annual salary of $35,000 with salary waiver equal to 

$9,455. 

 

 

By order of the Town Board 

October 25, 2021 

Donna R. Garfinkel 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 


